Mike DeWine, Governor Jon Husted, Lt. Governor Sheryl Maxfield, Director

MEMORANDUM

To: Jacob Ritzenthaler, Regulatory Policy Advocate

Common Sense Initative Office

Cc: Carrie Kuruc, Director

Common Sense Initiative Office

From: Rachael Carl, Legislative Director

Ohio Department of Commerce

Date: May 1, 2019

Re: CSI Review, Manufactured Homes Rules

The Ohio Department of Commerce is in receipt of your comments, recommendations, and conclusions concerning the aforementioned proposed rules.

Based on your recommendation, the Department will proceed with the formal filing of these proposed rules with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review with changes to seven rules. The rules listed below were originally filed with your office as amendments to the existing rules. However, due to the rules being amended approximately more than 50% of the rule, the agency has decided to rescind the existing rule and enact a new rule bearing the same rule number. The "new" rules will consist of the same language which was reviewed by your office; we are solely changing the way the rule is submitted in the ERF system.

- OAC 4781-4-01
- OAC 4781-11-11
- OAC 4781-11-14
- OAC 4781-11-15
- OAC 4781-11-16
- OAC 4781-11-17
- OAC 4781-11-18

If you have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at (614) 466-5768.